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Collaboration Courage Creativity Community

Afterschool Clubs at Shepherdswe[[ Academg

Thursday Lth September

Dear Parent/Carer,

After school clubs are now available to book on Arbor. You will be able to see all the clubs we have to offer for
this half term under the club’s section. Children are welcome to attend as many clubs as they like. ALl clubs are due
to start week commencing 8th September.

The information below will tell you what clubs are on offer, the dates for them and what children may need.

Wednesduy Thursdag Frldag

Swimming at Orchard Collection at KSI Dodgeball with Mr Curtis Indoor Football with Mr Curtis
4:05pm from Orchard
£6.00 per lesson

Autumn Crafts with Miss Godfrey

[Oth, | 7th Q4th September [Ith |8th Q5th September [Qth |gth, Q6th September
st 8t and |5 October and | gt gnd 16% October 3rd |0t and | 7% October

Autumn Crafts: Enjoy learning about the Autumn Season and making crafts from natural resources.

Swimming: Swimming lessons at Orchard Academy with a fully quat‘ufted swimming teacher. Please ensure that your
child wears PE kit and has a swimming costume and towel. Children will need to be collected from Orchard at

1:05pm

KSI Dodgeball Club: Children will develop a range of skills needed to be a successful dodgeball player. These
include different throwing technlques and catching and avoiding skills.

KS| Football Club: Children will deveLop a range of different phgstcat skills. To deveLop football skills.

Year | and & children must make sure they have their PE kits with them for sports clubs, or they may not be able
to join in. If your child has PE on the same day as their club. they should have the full PE kit on anyway If not
children to bring it in a bag and they can get changed at the end of the day in the classroom. Hedgehog children
must bring in a pair of trainers to wear for the sports clubs. All children should have a water bottle in school too

which can be used durmg the dag and afterschool clubs.
The clubs are run from 3.|5pm - 4.|5pm (Apart from swmeLng). Theg will be collected from their classes bg thetr
club adult. All children must be picked up at L.ISpm and will be released out of the main office doors. Please note

that late pickups will result in your child losing their place on the clubs and a late fine can occur.

I hope this letter answers any questions you have. If you wish to speak to me about afterschool clubs or PE, please

find me on the playground in the morning before school starts. I am always happy to help.

Yours SanereLy,

Mr Curtis
Sports Coach

Executive Headteacher; Zoe McIntyre Head of School: Ellen Williams
BLLLLngweu Place, Sprmgﬂetd’ Milton Kegnes, MK6 3NP
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